
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 

 

Marlene H. Dortch 

Secretary  

Federal Communications Commission  

445 12th Street, S.W.  

Washington, DC 20554 

 

Re: Applications of T-Mobile US, Inc. and Sprint Corporation, WT Docket No. 18-197  

 

Dear Ms. Dortch,  

I am writing to you today in my capacity as Executive Director of the Windham Regional Community 

Council. On behalf of the Council, I encourage the FCC to favorably consider the T-Mobile and Sprint 

merger that is before you. 

Attached for your review and reference is a letter the Windham Regional Community Council sent to our 

U.S. Senator, Richard Blumenthal, prior to the Senate subcommittee hearing on the merger. In it are 

details on why the Council has decided to actively support the T-Mobile merger. 

Of particular interest to us is the increased broadband coverage, improved signal quality, and increased 

network capacity. Access to broadband is necessary to be competitive, and rural areas quite simply do 

not have reliable service. This must change if these areas of Connecticut—and similar communities 

across the country—are to thrive. 

A nationwide 5G network will require effort and investment, and T-Mobile and Sprint are poised to 

make this a reality. Their commitment to 5G will accelerate competitive activity from AT&T and Verizon, 

and get us to a network that will serve us well into the future. 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Jeffrey Beadle 

Jeffrey Beadle 

Executive Director, Windham Regional Community Council 

Attachment 

cc: (via email) 

 

Chairman Ajit Pai  

Commissioner Michael O’Rielly 

Commissioner Brendan Carr  

Commissioner Jessica Rosenworcel 




